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May 1, 1958

Mr. Richard Harper
Harper Engineering Company
3900 Airport Avenue
Sante Monica, California

BEST COPY AVAILABLE

Dear Mr. Harper:
SUBJECT: Subcontract

Attached is a copy of supplemental data to Schedule B-] to San
Francisco Operations Office AEC Audit Report 58-26 covering
the period June 1, 1956 through September 30, 1957.

It is requested that you develop from your records the actual
emount paid to your employees for vacations and holidays diring
the period covered by this subcontract.

We hope thet this will fulfill your requests forsdditional—
date regarding the eudit report.

Please advise as soon as you are prepared to discuss the audit
findings in further detail.or if you have further questions
relative to AEC audit findings.

Very truly yours,

Cc. Le Bive
Assistant Business Manager
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